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Dear NAME, 
 
in this newsletter, we are excited to announce that the DFG informed us about the NFDI 
expert committee's decision today: 
 
NFDI4BIOIMAGE will be recommended for funding to the joint science conference 
(GWK). The final decision will be made by the GWK in November, and we hope very 
much that the GWK will follow the expert committee's recommendation as it did the 
years before. 
 
The funding recommendation is already great news for the German bioimaging 
community and we are very grateful to all co-applicants, participants, partners, 
supporters and friends. 
Here is GerBI-GMB's tweet showing all of our's excitement about the news! 
We are looking forward to working together with the community on this great endeavor. 
 
Best wishes from the NFDI4BIOIMAGE team, 
Christian Schmidt 
(in case you do not wish to receive future emails via this mailing list, please respond to this email to unsubscribe) 
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